
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

OFFICE OF
SOLID WASTE AND EMERGENCY

RESPONSE

Signed July 17, 2001 OSWER 9355.7-03B-P

MEMORANDUM

SUBJECT: Transmittal of the “Comprehensive Five-Year Review Guidance”

FROM: Larry G. Reed, Acting Director Signed by Larry G. Reed
Office of Emergency and Remedial Response

James E. Woolford, Director Signed by James E. Woolford
Federal Facilities Restoration and Reuse Office 

TO: Superfund National Policy Managers
Regions 1-10

The policies and procedures established in the attached document
are intended solely for the guidance of government personnel in
conducting five year reviews at Superfund sites. The Comprehensive
Five-Year Review Guidance, OSWER 9355.7-03B-P, supersedes/replaces all
previously issued guidance on this topic.  This document is available
on the Internet at http://www.epa.gov/superfund/pubs.htm.  Paper copies
of this document may be obtained from the OERR Document Center (703-
603-9232).  General questions about this topic should be referred to
the Hotline at 1-800-424-9346.  If you have questions, please contact
your Headquarters Regional Accelerated Response Center.
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